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Headteacher Certificates 

Erin U, Freddie, Hamza, Jakub, Maja, Nicole, Sarai, Sophie S 

 

 

 

Reporting symptoms and results of tests when school closes 

We will be sending out a letter tomorrow with important information on what to do if your child develops Covid-19 

symptoms following the end of term – please do look out for it. 

Mrs Stepney and Mrs Ayliffe 

 

Dinner Money  

Please can parents ensure that outstanding balances are settled by Friday. Please note the amounts for next half 

term’s school dinners.  

 

Per Day £2.25   Per Week £11.25   Half Term £65.25 

 

Please ensure you keep you balance up to date, if you are not sure what is owed please contact Mrs Khan in the 

Office. Dinner money should be paid online using our ParentPay system. If you do not have an account please ask at 

the school office or email skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
Mrs Khan 

Fifty things to do before you’re five – new app – download now 
This is a new joint project between the Fenland and East Cambridgeshire Opportunity Area, Cambridgeshire County 

Council Early Years’ Service and Peterborough City Council Early Years’ Service.   
Fifty things to do before you’re five provides a framework of low cost or no cost activities for families that are 

designed to be universally accessible, play-based, and fun, giving parents confidence to try something they may not 

otherwise have seen the value in doing with their child, for example, walking to the park and having a serve and 

return conversation with their child as they make something out of sticks.  
It can be accessed primarily through an app that is free to download.  The app was developed to provide a format 

that is accessible to everyone in the local community to use activity-based learning to drive speech and language 

development in children under age 5.  
The app is available now from the App store on a smart device, or via the web page 

https://cambspboro.50thingstodo.org/app/os.  
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
  

Thursday 17th December Children’s Christmas Lunch 

 

Monday 4th January INSET DAY – School Closed for Children 

 
 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
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